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De Pere Middle School Newsletter
June 2, 2022

Friday, June 3, 6 - 8pm             8th Grade only Celebration
Tuesday, June 7                        8th Grade Promotion Ceremony
Tuesday, June 7                        Last Day of School

NEWS AND EVENTS

8th Grade Tailgate Night
The "GRADE 8 TAILGATE" is a send off party for our DPMS 8th students sponsored by PTO. It will be
held Friday, June 3 from 6-8pm at DPMS . We will have an inflatable obstacle course, tailgate games
like corn hole, Virtual Reality, anime drawing station, body art booth, selfie station, and tailgate snacks.

8th Grade Promotion Ceremony
Here are specifics for the 8th-Grade Promotion Ceremony:

● Students will arrive at school at their regular time (7:50 am).
● Gates will open at 9:00 AM at Nowak Football Field at De Pere High School.  Please enter

through the main entrance at Nowak field.
● Parking will not be available in the High School parking lot.  Please see the attached map with

available parking locations.  *Visitors needing handicap accessible parking may be dropped off
at entry gates and/or parking is available at the High School entrance. No other parking is
available at the high school.

● The ceremony will begin promptly at 10:00 AM.
● At the conclusion of the ceremony, students will exit Nowak Field.  Guardians will be able to

connect with students in Cloud Family Soccer Field.  Students who have signed permission
slips may then leave for the day.

● In the event of inclement weather, a messenger will be sent to all families by 6:30 AM on
Tuesday, June 7.

Inclement Weather Procedures:

Baum House - 8:30 am in the De Pere Middle School Auditeria
Dernbach and Weber Houses - 8:30 am in the De Pere Middle School Gym
Meyer House - 10:00 am in the De Pere Middle School Auditeria
Damsheuser House - 10:00 am in the De Pere Middle School Gym

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iWG_ycFawKlQKLXYI6KpDd_r9Wf5wQeU/view?usp=sharing


We will NOT be sending tickets home with students if the ceremonies are indoors. We do ask that you try
to limit the number of guests to four or fewer. If you have any questions please call the office at
920-337-1024.

Middle School Fees
Middle School Fees are posted on the parent portal and were due September 17, 2021, please check on the
parent portal that your fees have been paid.  The athletic fee for the year is on the parent portal, there is a
drop down menu under fees to add the athletic fee to your student account then you can pay it.

From the Health Room
If your student has medication in the health office, please plan to pick it up before the last day of school
Tuesday June 7, 2022.   Medications cannot be sent home with students due to safety concerns and must be
picked up by a responsible adult. Any medications that are not picked up by Friday June 10th will be
destroyed. We will NOT keep the medication for the following school year.

Summer School Schedules and Fees
See the attached for information regarding schedules and fees.

Summer Feeding Program
See the attached for information on the summer feeding program.

Wellness Today Flyer - Hope Squad
See the attached flyer on Diversity, suggested books to read and how to have a conversation about
Diversity.

Middle School Office Hours
7:30am - 4:00pm, Monday - Friday

Free and Reduced Lunch Application
If you previously qualified for free and reduced lunch or think you may be eligible now, please take a few minutes to
go here, to find the application online form and the printable version.

Attendance
If your child needs to miss school or leave early for an appointment, please contact our attendance line at 983-9174
ext. 2111.

Parent Portal and Messenger Emails
Email is the primary method of communication we use to get information to families, so please check your email
and Parent Portal often, and keep your contact information current. When you first log into the Portal, the
Message Center is open.  There are current announcements displayed on the Announcements tab, and a history of
Messenger emails received in your Inbox tab.  So if you delete a Messenger email from your personal email inbox,
you can still access it in your Portal Inbox.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1f4twZRC87C6T5CpTYphGeMbGx6Yi-40gjYfz-XX7kS4/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rvZe6FzI-WFQ8hqXhJ2WCOMBhuscPPz_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dkk4VN7wb5vD1T1T0HxMgM-Fn8LsdSsH/view?usp=sharing
https://www.deperek12.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=977371&type=d&pREC_ID=1297242


For help installing the Campus Parent App:
How to install the Campus Parent App

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Breakfast on the Farm
The Brown County Dairy Promotions Committee is looking for volunteers for our annual Breakfast on the Farm
event. This year’s event will be held on Sunday June 5 at Brickstead Dairy at 1734 Wayside Rd, Greenleaf, WI
54126. There are multiple volunteer shifts available throughout the weekend of the event. You can learn more
about the event at: https://www.browncountydairypromotions.com/events

Volunteers who are a part of a group/organization are eligible to receive compensation for volunteering their time.
Groups and organizations can receive $10/member for each shift worked. For example, if one volunteer works two
shifts, the organization they are a part of would receive $20 for that volunteer’s time(2 shifts X $10/shift). Another
example, if three volunteers work one shift, the organization would receive $30 for their time (3 shifts X $10/shift).
There is not a limit on the amount of funds a group/organization can receive for their time volunteering.

Volunteer sign up is first come first served. We recommend signing up early to guarantee your group can work
together at the event. Here is the volunteer sign up form:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050b4faba72aa7fd0-brown1

De Pere Diggers Development Days
Click here for the brochure for more information.

Safety Town Volunteer Opportunity
Students grades 6-12, assisting at Safety Town Camp. See the attached flyer for more information and how to
register.

Interested in Playing Football
Parents, if you have a student interested in playing football and you aren't currently on the football booster club
email list, please send the student's name, current grade and your email address to deperefootball@gmail.com

YWCA's TechGYRLS® - S.T.E.A.M. Experience
YWCA's TechGYRLS® - S.T.E.A.M. Experience Series is back for summer 2022! Thanks to another grant from the
Women's Fund and other generous donors, we are able to offer this program again each week this summer. This
program is free to girls grades 3-8. See the attached flyer for more information.

Nike Football Skills Camp
Clintonville is excited to announce that we will be hosting a Nike football skills camp for youth this summer.  See the
attached flyer for details.

Jaws Kicking Lessons
Nick “Jaws” Jaworski, NFL Free Agent and current professional kicker for the Green Bay Blizzard, is offering
kicking lessons to any soccer or football kicker to improve their skills. See the flyer for more information.

Summer Youth Enrichment
Town of Ledgeview is offering a Jr. Coding & Video Game class along with a Builders Camp for engineer and Lego
enthusiasts. See the attached flyer.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ySUM5Z3EvVnk5i9i67cGq0hogf__gLjy/view?usp=sharing
https://www.browncountydairypromotions.com/events
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050b4faba72aa7fd0-brown1
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18c9-TiWEFJgonlu5qcwYhhaJlHOmS9V8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dTcwPBRaSdlOap-VynFDLPNZ5LPj9jsd/view?usp=sharing
http://deperefootball.com/
http://gmail.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RVeeHIYHJJBavmpczgzleiKIhVo8d1qa/view?usp=sharing
https://www.ussportscamps.com/football/nike-1/nike-skills-football-camp-clintonville-high-school
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PlD0hn45tN97Pfl38wTmIErFhk9xWH2a/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vbhZ42WxrkMa8jQgXYZOWsZm_U-erbXh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zo9OrP5JNkNkUrznHX7mpG9wgvEWEKbA/view?usp=sharing


De Pere High 2022 Girls and Boys Summer Sports Camps
Click here for information and registration.

Current 8th Grade Girls - High School Softball
If your 8th grade daughter is interested in trying out for the De Pere softball team next season as an incoming
freshmen, please contact Coach Piper @ tpiper@depere.k12.wi.us so you may be added to the email list regarding
upcoming high school softball summer opportunities.

Ledgeview Golf Course Junior Programs
See the attached files for information and registration
LGC JR League 2022
LGC Jr Golf 5 and 6 2022
LGC Jr Golf 7 and up 2022
LGC Private Lessons 2022

Greater Green Bay Figure Skating Club
Our Spring Show is on May 21st, see the attached flyer for more information.

Check Us Out on Social Media!
See what’s happening at De Pere Middle School and throughout the District

@depereschools on Facebook
@DePereMS and @USDD on Twitter

@unifiedschooldistofdepere on Instagram

It’s a Great Day to be a Redbird!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h3CGJ5faej9eT8NR9LpylORysb0FpikQ/view?usp=sharing
mailto:tpiper@depere.k12.wi.us
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lm1-fiPy6FEONmjAeBCZx5muNrMYOlC0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vkX-_y_M25gwIb-0OEqfeo7PdY9Pl-jB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1du2GKfWe4RuOg437WR3Z4ndgX-ANCzFQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y0w3js6UwQl1_XC_IknAYJ8U5K0x00RE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VzxUEi_H8StA5opxWsoTqAs__z19yR5J/view?usp=sharing

